
The
Paternity Opportunity Program

hereby certifies that

Hope  McDonald

of

Wellspring Midwifery Care & Birth Center

has completed training on

Acknowledgement of Paternity

on this day,

June 12, 2024.



The
Paternity Opportunity Program

hereby certifies that

Hope  McDonald

of

The Journey Birth Services

has completed training on

Acknowledgement of Paternity

on this day,

June 12, 2024.


